
Eddie Lombera

7017 Brighton Oaks Blvd

Navarre, FL 32566-8879

 

 

November 19, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I am completely for this merger. This will benefit everyone involved.

Please speed up the process so we can all start enjoying all of the

available programming. Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Eddie Lombera

850-582-3687

 


